
3rd Grade News
Week of
March 8-12

A Peek at the Week
Math: This week, we will take our End of Module 6 
assessment on graphing. We will begin Module 7 by 
working through word problems using different 
strategies. We will also be creating classroom 
discussions on problem solving. On Friday, we will begin 
classifying and comparing quadrilaterals.

Monday: End of Module 6 Assessment
Thursday: Topic A Quiz

Please have your child practice their multiplication flash 
cards for the facts 0-10.

CKLA Skills:  This week, we will begin Unit 8.  Our 
new Reader is called Native American Stories, which 
contains historical fiction stories.  We will learn about 
plural possessive nouns, as well as possessive pronouns.  
The spelling words this week will have the schwa sound 
spelled as an ‘a’ and ‘e’.  The spelling test will be on 
Friday.
 
CKLA Listening and Learning:  This week, we will 
start a new domain called  Native Americans: Regions 
and Cultures.  We will listen and learn about how Native 
Americans spread out across North and South America 
in search of food, which led to different languages and 
cultures.  We will also learn about Native Americans in 
the Mississippi River area, as well as those in the 
southwest.

Important Updates

March Reading Calendars:
3rd graders are assigned 30 minutes 
of reading every night for 
homework.  After your child reads, 
please initial or sign their reading 
calendar and write the number of 
minutes that they read on the 
picture of the book.  

3rd Quarter Benchmarks:
We are quickly approaching the end 
of the quarter!  We will take our last 
math and reading benchmark tests 
in March.  The math benchmark will 
be on Tuesday, March 23.  The 
reading benchmark will be on 
Wednesday, March 24.  Both tests 
will start at 8:00 a.m.

Important Dates

Mar. 23 -- Math Benchmark Test

Mar. 24 -- Reading Benchmark Test

Mar. 29-Apr.5 -- Spring Break

Parent Tips

● Download a multiplication app or go to multiplication.com OR timestables.com  to 
practice multiplication facts at home.

● You can give your child a “Spelling Test” the night before the test to see if they can 
spell the words without looking at them.  Practice any words that are misspelled.


